
Date: Wed, 17 Sep 2003 11:34:30 -0700 

To: "James E. Enstrom" <jenstrom@ucla.edu> 

From: "Ralph R. Frerichs" <frerichs@ucla.edu> 

Subject: Re: Important Request 

Cc: "Gerald Kominski" <kominski@ucla.edu> 

 

Dear Jim, 

 

I am just back from Italy and am addressing my email.  As far as I know, the SPH Faculty has no 

organized thoughts about your article.  Thus it seems inappropriate for the FEC to address such a 

matter.  I suggest that if you are concerned with faculty reaction, you find the specific faculty 

who are involved and contact them.  

 

- Ralph R. Frerichs 

 

 

At 08:37 AM 9/4/2003 -0700, you wrote: 

 

Dear Ralph, 

 

I am writing you, as FEC Chair, at the suggestion of Jerry Kominski.  I would like to explore 

possible options for clarifying and correcting the record to the SPH Faculty regarding my May 

17 BMJ paper and the resulting controversy.  Because of the seriousness of the situation, I would 

appreciate a call at your earliest convenience. 

 

Thank you very much. 

 

Jim Enstrom   x52048 


